
 
 
March 9, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Valued OTI Community Member: 
 
 
Thank you for connecting with the Occupational Therapy Institute (OTI) for your rehabilitation 
services, consultations, referrals or as a community partner. In 2021, OTI opened with a pilot 
program to provide services to patients as well as a valuable clinical experience to graduate 
students in the Salus University Department of Occupational Therapy. The pilot program was 
successful; however, we do not have the funding needed to move to the next stage of this 
program. 
 
We have, therefore, made the decision to discontinue the OTI services effective June 30, 
2023.  
 
Should funding become available in the future, we would be happy to explore the 
reestablishment of this program.  
 
If you are currently receiving services, those services will continue as scheduled through the 
rest of the Spring semester, until May 2023. Additionally, for those receiving services and 
those on our waitlist, please work with your referring doctor, primary occupational therapist 
or insurance company to locate a facility to continue your care. If you have previously 
received in person occupational therapy services, your medical records may be accessed 
through an email to OTI@salus.edu.  
 
We thank you for the opportunity to work with you and allow our students to learn from you. 
We wish you the best.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Brianna Brim, PhD, MOT, OTR/L, CPAM, CLIPP 
Director 
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